
Teton County School District #401 
Software Use 

 
The District Technology Plan contains the following policy: 
 
Software/Copyright/Acceptable Use Policies 

1. No software programs are to be added to any machines without proper licensing.  
2. No software should be purchased for the network without consulting our 

contracted technical people. (This will assure proper network operations.)  
3. No software programs will be added to the network except by the contracted 

technical people. 
4. No software will be installed on any school equipment without authorized review 

and permission.  If any personal software is installed and causes any type of 
malfunction or damage, all repairs will be at the personal expense of the person 
responsible. 

5.  The School Board approved an Acceptable Use Policy on August 16, 1999.  Each 
school will make the decision as to how they will implement the use of that 
policy.  

6. On all school accounts, the district will continue to support the iPrism or other 
filtering software which blocks out chat rooms and other inappropriate sites. 
Requests to override the filter will be determined by the building principal.  

 
 
If you wish to install software on your workstations, you need to fill out the following 
information and submit it to the Technology Committee. 
 
Name ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Date _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Building/Subject _____________________________________________________ 
 
Software ____________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Objective ____________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________ 


